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US Department 80C Independence Ave, SW
— of Transportation Washington, D.C. 20591
Federal Aviation
Administration
FEB 5 004

Mr. Andy Leimer

Federal Communications Commission
Equipment Authorization Branch
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, Maryland 21046

Dear Mr. Leimer:

We have reviewed the request from Rockwell Collins, Inc. for Type Acceptance
Certification of the Rockwell Collins SRT-2100 Satellite Receiver/Transmitter. The
technical data for this equipment is consistent with the spectrum requirements of RTCA
Document No. RTCA/DO-210D. We have no objection to the certification of this
device.

If you require any additional information, please contact Mr. Michael Biggs, Senior
Engineer, Spectrum Planning and International Division, at (202) 267-8241.

Sincerely,

D2 Sy

6onald K. Willis

Manager for Spectrum Planning
and International Division



